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This bill is important to oversee health care ratios to properly care for patients. I am a 

Physical Therapist and there are no ratios, so many patients go untreated or must 

wait for many weeks for care due to dangerously low staffing. Ratios would require 

adequate staff to reduce delays and provide pertinent care for our populations that 

are less healthy and less educated after the COVID pandemic. This would establish 

consequences for the greedy corporations who rely on low staffing to make higher 

profits rather than serving those who feed into those profits.  

 

We need to promote people over profits!!! 


